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Comments I strongly object to the planning proposal for a clay quarry and recycling facility on the Loxwood Road, 
for a number of reasons. 
The location is completely unsuitable for this type of facility, has absolutely no benefit to the local 
community and would negatively impact the local area. 
Continuous HGV traffic along the Loxwood road would cause major issues for local residents from 
constant noise and disruption. The existing B road is narrow and not suitable for supporting this 
volume of HGV traffic and would also increase safety risks for all other road users.  
This is a village/country location and the traffic would dramatically increase - and heavily increase the 
traffic pollution also.  
 The site itself is a beautiful unspoilt woodland area home to wildlife and well used by walkers, cyclists 
and horse riders, and local to farmland.  It is a greenfield site and should NOT be used for this type of 
development.  It would have an extremely negative impact on the landscape and character of the local 
area. 
 Footpaths would also be closed and/or compromised throughout and the proposed building structure 
would have a significant negative impact on the area, as well as adding light pollution to an otherwise 
unspoilt natural location.   
From the details I have seen, there is no demand for additional brick supply or additional construction 
recycling in the local area, therefore these two facilities are not even necessary to support the local 
region.  
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